COMMISSION FOR EDUCATIONAL EXCHANGE BETWEEN THE FEDERAL REPUBLIC OF
GERMANY AND THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

KOMMISSION FUR DEN STUDENTEN- UND DOZENTENAUSTAUSCH ZWISCHEN DER
BUNDESREPUBLIK DEUTSCHLAND UND DEN VEREINIGTEN STAATEN VON AMERIKA

FULBRIGHT-KOMMISSION

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT

Professor Dr. Theodore P. Hill

WAS A GRANTEE
ON THE FULBRIGHT PROGRAM

FROM SEPTEMBER 1988 T0 FEBRUARY 1989
AFFILIATED AS A Professor
IN THE FIELD OF Mathematics

WITH THE GEORG-AUGUST-UNIVERSITAT GOTTINGEN

Dr. Ulrich Littmann
Executive Director




